
Senate Bill 978 is highly unconstitutional, both on a federal and state level. I personally feel as if 
the politicians in Salem don't care about protecting our rights, they seem all too keen on taking 
them away. Obviously they know they couldn't pass this bill by putting it on the ballet, so they're 
trying to sneak it passed us. The bill itself will make law abiding citizens criminals, yet it won't 
stop criminals from being criminals and it'll leave the innocent unable to defend themselves. The 
fact of the matter is that murder is still illegal, yet people still do it. This will stop no criminal from 
buying a gun, carrying a gun and doing bad things with a gun. This will only hinder good people 
from defending themselves against evil. 
-Zachary Caso, Oregon resident. 

 


